

Bridge and Roadway Maintenance Work Scheduled 

Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced that work will commence this weekend to perform maintenance work at the following location:

I-40 westbound Milepost 183 (Sedillo Hill) to 170 (Carnuel)
· Through September 18th 10 P.M. to 6 A.M.  I-40 westbound will have various FULL CLOSURES between Milepost 183 (Sedillo Hill) and Milepost 170 (Carnuel) for bridge maintenance repair. 
· All traffic will be detoured through NM 333. 

NM 423 Westbound (Paseo Del Norte) River Bridge Project A300699
· September 15th at 9 P.M. through September 18th at 5 A.M. weekends only continuous double left lane restrictions on NM 423 (Paseo Del Norte) westbound over the Rio Grande Bridge will be in place for maintenance repair. 
· Work is weather dependent and subject to change.
           

Updates on restrictions will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road conditions website, www.nmroads.com. 
